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________________________________________________________________________
SILENT AUCTION!!!
Please bring items to donate for today’s auction.
 Proceeds will go towards the 2016 Annual Meeting!
________________________________________________________________________

9:30 - 10:00
Sign in
10:00 - 10:15
Welcoming
Norm Nelson, NM State SiteWatch Coordinator
Jan Biella, NM State Archaeologist
Dr. Jeff Pappas, NM State Historic Preservation Officer
10:15 -11:30 
Chris Adams (USFS, Gila Forest), Using Metal Detection Technology on Archaeological Projects. This presentation will examine the use of metal detectors on historic archaeological projects within the last 15 years. Metal detection technology is constantly improving. Several case examples will highlight the proper methods and types of metal detectors used today in aiding the professional archaeologist. Chris has been doing metal detection work for over 20 years and is considered to be one of the leading experts in the field.
Lunch Break – 11:30 to 1:00 in the Lobby (adjacent to the auditorium). A hearty and delicious lunch (courtesy of the Site Steward Foundation) consisting of assorted salads and sandwiches, beverages and dessert will be provided on site. Vegetarians will be accommodated. Take time to stroll around the silent auction too!
MEMBERSHIP AWARDS
1:10 – 2:10
Matthew Barbour (NM State Historic Sites) Having Fought and Died Together: Examining the Battle of Glorieta Pass Confederate Mass Grave – The Battle of Glorieta Pass is referred to by many as the “Gettysburg of the West.” Following early victories by a Confederate Army attempting to conquer the New Mexico Territory, the battle represented a turning point in the war in the west. Destruction of the Confederate supply train by Union forces led to the retreat of the Confederates. In 1987 while building his house, a New Mexico resident unearthed the Confederate mass grave associated with the battle. This presentation examines the archaeological and forensic findings.
2:15 -2:35
Gary Newgent – NM Site Steward Foundation Update and Business Meeting. Concise, informative, and important to SiteWatch. Consider joining and experience the SW through their tours, programs, and events!
Break – 2:35 to 2:45 
2:45 - 3:30 
Chapter Corner - Reports from the Chapters- we will open with a General Report, then hear from the chapters: Silver City, Taos, Farmington, Santa Fe, Torrance Co., which ever chapter has news or issues to share! This is a great time to arrange visits to other chapters or air out problems and find solutions from the group!
3:30 – 4:30
Dr. Bruce Huckell (UNM) - The Paleoindian Period in the Southwestern US spans the time interval between approximately 11,500 and 9000 radiocarbon years before present.  It includes several distinctive technocomplexes, distinguished primarily by the forms of projectile points that they produced.  Subsistence appears to have focused on hunting to a greater degree than that of the subsequent Archaic period, when plant foods became dominant components of the diet.  The archaeological record of Paleoindians in the Southwest is slim, particularly in comparison to the Archaic and certainly later ceramic periods.  Paleoindian sites are infrequently found, and include deeply buried kill/butchering sites, surface-exposed camps, and isolated occurrences of diagnostic artifacts.  This record is reviewed, and a few of the excavated sites are presented in more detail.  Lithic raw material sources provide a means to "track" the movements of these hunter-gatherers across the landscape.  The importance of finding, recording, investigating, and preserving Paleoindian sites is discussed, and suggestions for how SiteWatch volunteers can be part of this process are offered.

This is the end of today’s program. Thanks for being a part of a GREAT group! 
Be safe going home!

